FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS



BY CERTIFIED MAIL/ RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

August 15, 2007

Dr. Mark K. McQuillan Commissioner of Education State Department of Education P.O. Box 2219 Hartford, CT 06145-2219

Dear Commissioner McQuillan:

Attached please find Fairfield's Plan to Address Racial Imbalance. This plan was approved by the Fairfield Board of Education during a public meeting on August 14, 2007 in accordance with applicable law.

We believe this plan will address the racial imbalance that we are currently experiencing at the elementary school level. Developed attentively over a four-month timeframe, the plan has been discussed during several public meetings and is posted on our website.

Please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Ann Clark, Superintendent of Schools, if you have any questions about this plan.

David F. Weber

Respectfully submitted

Chairman

Fairfield Board of Education

alexa Mullady
Alexa Mullady

Vice Chairman

Fairfield Board of Education